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Effective August 4, 2015 
 

Clothing Items Policy 
 
Clothing items for new inmates are allowed to be brought into the Marion County Jail on 
Tuesdays and Saturdays between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM.   
 

All clothing items must be white or gray. 

 
Please note that the only items that are allowed into the Marion County Jail are as follows: 
 

Male Inmates Female Inmates 

3 pair underwear 3 pair underwear 

3 pair socks 3 pair socks 

1 pair sweatpants or shorts 1 pair sweatpants or shorts 

1 Plain Sweatshirt  - No Hoodies or Zippers 1 Plain Sweatshirt  - No Hoodies or Zippers 

1 T-Shirt 1 T-Shirt 

 2 Bras - No wire or sports bra 

 
If an inmate currently has a hoodie or sweatshirt with a zipper, it shall be collected and placed 
into the inmate's property.  This should be noted for all jailors can see and the inmate will be 
allowed to get a plain sweatshirt brought into the jail during the appropriate time.  
 
The new clothing items policy should be taken into consideration when dressing out new 
inmates. 
 

Watch Policy 
 
Watches will be collected during the intake process and will not be allowed in the Marion 
County Jail nor will watches be allowed to be brought into the jail on package days.   
 
If an inmate currently has a watch, it shall be collected and logged into the inmate's personal 
property bag.   


